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From:
Sent: 21 March 2023 12:02
To: localplan@york.gov.uk
Subject: Local Plan MM Consultation

This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise 
the sender and know the content is safe. 

Rufforth with Knapton Parish Council have no issues with the Proposed 
modifications to the York Local Plan. The Plan is soundly based and strikes the right 
balance between preserving the heritage of the historic City of York and the rural 
character of the surrounding areas, whilst meeting local and national needs for 
housing and employment. 

 

As such the Parish Council fully supports the Local Plan as proposed. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Stephanie Warden 
 
Stephanie Warden 
Clerk to Rufforth with Knapton Parish Council 
Tel :  
 
The information contained within, and in any attachment(s), is confidential and legally privileged. It is for the exclusive use of 
the intended recipient(s). If you are not the intended recipient(s), please note that any form of distribution, copying or use of 
this communication, or the information within, is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. Equally, you must not disclose all, or 
part, of its contents to any other person. 
 
If you have received this communication in error, please return it immediately to the sender, then delete and destroy any copies 
of it. 
 
Rufforth with Knapton Parish Council disclaims any liability for action taken in reliance on the content of this communication. 
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